CUMBERLAND COUNTY RECREATION COMMISSION

Meeting Minute Notes

A meeting of the Cumberland County Recreation Commission (CCRC) was held on
Thursday, June 10, 2021 via Microsoft Teams and/or Teleconference.

Present:
Kimberly Gauntt Chuck Timberman
JT Burks John Fuqua
Joe Blandino Commissioner Albrecht

Commuissioner Barber

Guest: Matthew Pisarski, Department Head
Omarey Williams, Shared Services Coordinator

Approval of Minutes — May 2021
A motion was made to approve the minutes from May by Commissioner Barber. The motion
was seconded by Mr. Timberman and passed unanimously.

Possible Recreation Grant Opportunities

Ms. Gauntt talked about two grant opportunities, Finish Line Youth Foundation and
Kaboom. The next application period for Finish Line is July 1 — August 31, 2021.
Unfortunately, Cumberland County is not considered an eligible community for the Kaboom
grant but the list is updated regularly.

Sponsorships to Date
Six sponsorships have been given out for a total of $3,650.00.

Recreation Site Inventory

Ms. Gauntt reached out to Bridgeton, Millville and Vineland to get a list of their recreation
areas. Mr. Pisarski said the locations will be mapped out and members can add to the list if
needed.

Upcoming Events
Mr. Williams spoke about Cumberland County on Canvas, it is an art contest that is being
held in Millville. Everyone received a flyer in their packet.

Department Head Comments — Matthew Pisarski
Mr. Pisarski submitted a grant for fairground upgrades. A trail system is planned for the lots
next to the fairgrounds.

County Commissioner Comments




Commissioner Barber spoke about possibly receiving 29 million in grant funds. Those funds
would go towards broadband upgrades, fairground improvements, repairs to parks, Code
Blue and other programs. Also, all cities can apply for American Relief Funds.

Recreation Commissioners Comments
Commissioner Albrecht said the Levoy & Landis Theater are open for shows.

Mr. Blandino would like to see upgrades to Sunset Lake. Mr. Fuqua commented a new
filtration system was put in place. Commissioner Barber would like to send a letter to the
municipalities from the Recreation Commission supporting swimming facilities in the area.

Adjournment
A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Mr. Timberman. The motion was seconded

by Mr. Fuqua and passed unanimously.
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